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Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published submissions received as part of the consultation 
process for Western Power’s additional tariff structure and reference services information. The ERA 
published this additional information on 1 July 2022. 

Western Power’s proposed revisions were published on 1 February 2022 and an issues paper was 
published on 4 March 2022. The ERA also held a public forum on 25 March 2022. 

The ERA expects to publish a draft decision on Western Power’s proposed revisions in 
September 2022. 
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